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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 14, 2022 8:37 AM 
'Richard Sadenwater' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: docket # 20200226-su 

Good Morning, Richard Sadenwater. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01207-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Richard Sadenwater <sadenwater150@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 12:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: docket# 20200226-su 

My name is Richard Sadenwater and I have lived on Don Pedro Island for 20 years. There are 
several topics presented at the hearing on Wed . Feb. 9. I would like to comment on. Never have I 
seen such a forced situation RE: Central Sewers, being placed on the residents here. 
There was limited notification from our Commissioners this was being attempted. 
EU is a husband and wife company on paper only. The two principal owners of EU are attempting to 
position themselves to profit from their proposal and have little financial or expertise to insure 
successful completion of the project. 
EU has not shown itself to be a viable wastewater service company. 
EU and our County Commissioners have no proof of need for this project. 
EU has presented cost figures out of date in the current economy resulting in erroneous customer 
rates. 
EU has shown no proof of a contract for barging fees to Don Pedro and Knight Islands which will be 
extreme and will compound daily as workers and equipment tolls pile up. ( Car or pick up truck 
=$55.00, 1 ton work truck=$ 220.00 , Trailers and larger trucks are charged by the axle$ 100.00 per 
axle, cement truck=$ 625.00). 

There are still many Islanders that are not informed and do not understand the implications of EUs 
plans and thus have not responded with their comments. 

Thank you for your professionalism in conducting the hearings and I am confident your decision will 
reflect the wishes of the overwhelming majority of Island residents. 
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